
 

 

September 15 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Next week, ECAs will resume across all Doha British School campuses, and earlier this week our offer was 
published to our community by our heads of primary and secondary respectively. We are delighted that – 
post the disruptions of the covid period – our students will be able to once again take part in face-to-face 
sessions which complement the academic learning they enjoy in school. Our ECA offer has been put 
together with great care and a clear intention, namely to provide not only a broad and balanced extra-
curricular offer which adds value to students’ school experiences but also to further embed the key 
characteristics of Qatar National Identity which are woven into all schools in the country we are proud to 
serve. 
 
In addition, students who commit to getting as much as they can from our ECA offer will also be supporting 
their own character development against the seven key characteristics which also run central to life in DBS. 
Teachers will actively look to reward students who seek to benefit from the various activities on offer and 
it would be very pleasing indeed to see as many of the young people in our care as possible receiving 
postcards and proudly wearing their character development badges as part of their complete and correct 
DBS school uniform. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/character-development/
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